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I am a fresh water angler who fishes in the NYC Watershed and want to thank the Commission for
coming to the empirical conclusion that "fracking" poses a threat to the safety of the Watershed.
First, it imperils the health of millions of humans who use the water supply for drinking, bathing,
etc. Secondly it presents an environmental threat of to the heritage of all persons using the area for
recreation. The short history of "fracking" is replete with examples of toxic drinking water and
aquifers and an increase in seismic activity. Please expand your proposed regulations to ensure zero
tolerance of any possible safety or environmental hazards.

Thank you for your good work.
 


